
Continuation of the Interim Leadership Plan 

The initial proposal was approved until June 30, 2021.  The school will need 

continued leadership until a decision is made based on recommendations from 

the Long term leadership committee.  Once decided, positions will need to be 

posted and interviews will need to be conducted.  This will take an unknown 

amount of time.  We will need continued leadership in the interim. 

Current Interim leaders have been asked if they would like to continue this role 

on a month to month basis and have agreed to continue if approved by the board.   

Interim leaders will be continued to be paid their current salary per paycheck on a 

month to month basis as needed.  If new leadership is found and hired during mid 

month, the interim leaders would continue their role until the end of that month. 

 


